
English 

In English, we will be focusing on ‘The 
Canal’ (Talk for Writing’. The children will be 
working on: setting description, to go into 
their story. They will be story mapping, which 
will lead to them writing their own version of 
‘The Canal’.  

For the last few weeks of term, we will be 
looking at a variety of non-fiction texts, 
focusing on Informative writing and creat-
ing a class information book about animals.  

 

Science 

In Science, the children will be learning 
about Sound.  They will explore how 

sounds are made, recognise patterns and 
take part in practical experiments to ex-

plore how sounds travel.  

 

Computing 

In computing this term, we are program-
ming and repetition in shape. All children 
will explore debugging as well as develop 
their own instructions to produce a sec-
tion of a programme.  

 

 

Home Learning 
Your child will receive three homework pro-

jects like last term.  
Mymaths and Times Tables Rock stars! 

 
Attendance 

We take attendance very seriously at St 
Paul’s.   

Please ensure your child is in school EVERY 
day and on time. Thank you. 

General Information 

Staff: Mrs Lawson,  Miss Shackel,  Miss 
Bishop, Mr Morton, Mrs Phillips, Miss Wheeler 
and Miss Wickham.  
 
P.E. Kit: Your child will need their PE kit 
every week.  PE is on Wednesday and Thursday  
 
Reading Record book: Please encourage your 
child to read and record at least three times a 
week. We expect these planners in school eve-
ry day.  

PSHE/Equality and Diversity 

This term, our focus will be  on our hopes, dreams 
and goals. We will be discussing children’s goals, in 
and outside of school, and setting their own per-
sonal challenges. We will also be looking at their 
dreams for the future.  

We will have a focus on online safety and cyber 
bullying.  

We will look at body changes during puberty and to 
judge what kinds of physical behaviours and con-
tact are acceptable and unacceptable and ways to 
respond.  

Theme 
 

Geography: we will be exploring,  ‘How and 
why can we live more sustainably? 

French: we will be learning to recall the 
weather fluently.  
 
Music: Children will continue to learn to play 
the Recorder. 
 
Art/DT: The children will be making pop-up 
books looking at the different joins and  
Mechanisms. 

Maths 

Multiplication and Division 

Children will be using their knowledge of times 
tables to find the inverse (division). As well as 

this, they will be using written methods to multi-
ply and divide larger numbers.  

 

Please continue to learn all your Times Ta-
bles weekly. 
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